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14 August 2018 

NSW Planning and Environment 
PO Box 5475 
Wollongong NSW 2520 
 
Attention: Sheelagh Laguna / Kate Masters 
 
Dear Sheelagh and Kate 
 
Exhibition of Modification Request for Woodlawn MBT Facility (MP 06_0239 MOD 2) and Crisps Creek 
Intermodal Facility (MP 10_0012 MOD 3) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 23rd July 2018 inviting Heron to comment on the above referenced proposal. 
 
Heron is fully aware of Veolia’s proposed Solid Recovered Fuel project and have closely liaised with Veolia 
during its development has reviewed and discussed Veolia’s proposed MOD.  The main items of discussion 
relate to operational boundaries that Veolia has undertaken to address. 
 
Should you require any additional information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact Brian Hearne or 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Lawry 
Chief Operating Officer 


